
The Shepherd’s Center 

Neighbors Caring for Neighbors 

101 E Cedar Ridge Dr. 

Cimarron, KS 67835 

 

 

 Currently        0        Resident positive for COVID19 

 

 Currently        0     staff members positive for COVID19  

 

o You will be notified by phone if your loved one is positive for 

COVID19. 

 

 

o We will do weekly testing on all residents until we have no new 

positive cases for two weeks.  

o We will continue with twice per week testing for all staff members for 

two weeks until we have no new positives and then we will go back to 

our mandated testing based on county positivity.  

 

 Visitations: 

o Outside courtyard and window visits will continue.  

o Indoor visitations will be postponed until we are out of our outbreak 

situation with two weeks of all negative tests. 

 

Thank you for all your support and understanding 

 

 

      The Shepherd’s Center Team 

  


